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NOTICE TO THE MARKET 

 

São Paulo, May 3, 2023 – Locaweb Serviços de Internet S.A. (“Company”) pursuant to 

the Resolution of the Brazilian Securities and Exchange Commission ("CVM") No. 44, 

dated August 23, 2021, hereby informs its shareholders and other stakeholders that Mr. 

Sylvio Alves de Barros Netto submitted a letter of resignation from his position as an 

independent member of the Company’s Board of Directors. 

Locaweb thanks Mr. Sylvio Alves de Barros Netto for his professionalism and dedication 

during the period in which he served on the Company's Board of Directors. 

The Company also informs that the substitute of Mr. Sylvio Alves de Barros Netto on the 

Board of Directors will be appointed at the appropriate time pursuant to Art. 150 of Law 

No. 6,404/76 and its Bylaws. 

 

Rafael Chamas Alves 

CFO and IRO 


